

HALTON HEALTH PARTNERSHIP BOARD MINUTES OF THE MEETING held on 14 January 2010

Present: Karen Tonge (Chair)

Glenda Cave Melissa Critchley Diane Lloyd Yeemay Sung

Apologies: John Kelly

Eugene Lavan
Ian Stewardson
Sue Wallace-Bonner
Fiona Johnstone
Cllr Ellen Cargill
Jim Wilson
Jane Trevor
Dwayne Johnson
Cllr Tom McInerney
Cllr Ann Gerrard
Stuart Baxter

Gerald Meehan

In Support: Margaret Janes

The decision was taken by the Chair to adjourn the meeting as the Board was not guorate.

Karen Tonge wished to thank Stuart Baxter for his contribution to the Halton Health Partnership Board and wished him well for his retirement.

The Health Partnership Learning and Development day will take place on 4th February 2010 at the Heath Conference Centre, Runcorn from 9.00-4.15. A programme for the day will be sent out in due course.

The next ordinary meeting would be held on Thursday, 6th May 2010.